
Councillor Request Report
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No Parking Signage Required

Please provide information on what may be done to alert 

residents to the parking prohibition next to the Synergy 

Building Fire Hydrants: Residents are given tickets for parking 

despite the fire hydrants being some distance from the 

roadway and there being no “parking prohibited” signs posted.

Transportation and 

Agriculture Services

An email was provided to Council with the response to this 

request. Please see attached.
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